
3/31/2020  

Per Federal Government / CDC 

Guidelines   

 

In accordance with Federal and CDC guidelines the 

Board of Directors of HREA have canceled our 

Member Annual Business Meeting. Any group 

larger than ten (10) people has been banned in the 

state of West Virginia thus making it impossible to 

hold a large meeting. 

We do this in the hope of protecting our 

membership in these very uncertain times. However 

please feel free to call with any questions or for 

additional information at the numbers below, we will 

be happy to help. 

 

Please call 304-624-6365 or 1-800-540-4732 

with all questions.  

Thank you for helping us keep you, our staff and 

membership as safe as possible. We wish you well 

and good luck. 


